
 

 

 

         May 8, 2020 

 

Dear Saint James Families, 

 

As always, I hope this letter finds you and your families well and healthy.   

This has been an interesting week…we have gone from almost 80 degree weather, to the chance of 

snow this Mother’s Day weekend! Then of course, we received Governor Lamont’s official 

announcement that distance learning will continue for the remainder of the school year. While this 

announcement wasn’t surprising, I imagine it brought a host of emotions to both parents and children. 

We have all been doing our best to carry on, and be our best selves. There are still so many unknowns, 

and we’re missing so many things we perhaps took for granted in our day to day lives. That being said, I 

wanted to provide some additional resources to families… 

Below you will find “9 Mental Health Activities to do with Your Children” and attached is a “Family 

Quarantine Workbook.” I hope you find some of these ideas and suggestions helpful. 

 

If you have questions, or would like to discuss options for additional support, please reach out to me – 

Cate Jennings, St. James School Social Worker – cjennings@saintjamesschool.net  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cate Jennings, LMSW 

Saint James School Social Worker 



 


